
 

 

 

 

 

 

5 February 2019 

 

 

Matthew Hooton 

fyi-request-9511-6715496a@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

  

Dear Matthew Hooton 

 

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of 

your email requesting: 

 

This Official Information Act request is therefore about what forecasts or 

projections the Treasury has made or holds on asset prices over the next 

decade. Please provide me under the OIA all such forecasts or projections 

divided into various asset classes, such as "family homes," "rental properties," 

"shares on the NZX" etc, with which Treasury will use to provide advice to 

ministers on the likely revenue from various CGT proposals. 

 

Your request was received by the Treasury on 4 February 2019 and will be dealt with in 

accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act. 

 

The Treasury will not publish your personal contact details or use the information for 

any reason other than processing your request.  The personal information you provide 

is subject to the requirements of the Privacy Act 1993 and the Official Information Act 

1982. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Liam McCabe 

Ministerial Advisor 

 


